


Tuesday, November 26th, 2019  

CF # 19-0600 - Budget Proposal Fiscal Year 2020 - 2021 
Budget Advocates Recommend Increased Transparency 

Mayor Eric Garcetti and Councilmembers 
City of Los Angeles 
200 North Spring Street
Los Angeles, California 90012 

Dear Mayor Garcetti: 

The Hollywood Hills West Neighborhood Council (HHWNC) is one of the certified neighborhood councils 
in the City of Los Angeles. 

At a meeting of HHWNC’s Board on November 20, 2019, the board voted (by a vote of 21 yay, 0 nay,) to 
support the NC Budget Advocates recommendation that the Mayor present his Proposed Budget on 
February 1st, 80 days earlier than the charter mandated date of April 20th.  

Therefore HHWNC is submitting the following community impact statement to council file 19-0600. 

Community Impact Statement from the Hollywood Hills West Neighborhood Council 
(Council File 19-0600)  

Whereas, according to the City Charter, “each Neighborhood Council may present to the Mayor and 
Council an annual list of priorities for the City budget.”  

Whereas, on July 24 and September 3, the Neighborhood Council Budget Advocates recommended that 
the Mayor present his Proposed Budget on February 1st, 80 days earlier than the charter mandated date of 
April 20th.   

Whereas, this recommendation was rejected.  

Whereas, the Budget Advocates believe that the development of the Budget must be an open and 
transparent process where all interested parties, including Budget Advocates, have ample time to review, 
analyze, and comment upon the budget.  

Whereas, the extra 80 days will allow for increased transparency. 

Therefore, the Hollywood Hills West Neighborhood Council supports increased transparency into the 
development of the City’s Budget and finances and strongly recommends that the Mayor present his 
Proposed Budget on February 1st, 80 days earlier than the charter mandated date of April 20th.   

Furthermore, the Neighborhood Council supports the filing of this Community Impact Statement in 
Council File 19-0600 (Budget Proposal Fiscal Year 2019-20) or subsequent budget file for the Fiscal Year 
2020-21.  



Thank you very much in advance for your consideration of our mutual stakeholders’ concerns. 

Sincerely 

Anastasia K. Mann 
President, Hollywood Hills West Neighborhood Council 

Cc: Mayor Eric Garcetti mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org 
Councilmember Gil Cedillo  councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org 

   Councilmember Paul Krekorian councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org 
Councilmember Bob Blumenfield  councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org 
Councilmember David E. Ryu  david.ryu@lacity.org 
Councilmember Paul Koretz  paul.koretz@lacity.org    
Councilmember Nury Martinez councilmember.martinez@lacity.org 
Councilmember Monica Rodriguez councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org 

   Councilmember Marqueece Harris-Dawson councilmember.harris-  dawson@lacity.org 
   Councilmember Curren D. Price councilmember.price@lacity.org 
   Councilmember Herb J. Wesson. Jr.  councilmember.wesson@lacity.org 

Councilmember Mike Bonin councilmember.bonin@lacity.org
   Councilmember John Lee councilmember.Lee@lacity.org 
   Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org 
   Councilmember Jose Huizar councilmember.huizar@lacity.org 
   Councilmember Joe Buscaino councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org 

 Estevan Montemayor estevan.montemayor@lacity.org 
   Jay Handal SGrest@aol.com 
   Jack Humphreyville  jackh@targetmediapartners.com 

7095 Hollywood Blvd. Box 1004 Los Angeles, California 90048-8911


